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I would like to thank you for the opportunity to work for the school and to work with the girls
team. At this time I am no longer able to continue coaching the Celina Girls Soccer team. My
work schedule has made it difficult to continue in this position. Therefore, I have to resign from

coaching. Once again I would like to thank the Board and the Celina Athletic Department for the

opportunity.



